
DATE:  23RD May 2021 
 

To:  Parents of students in Year 11 – VIEWING OF MOCK EXAMINATION ANSWER 
SCRIPTS 
 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Saint Mary’s. We are writing to inform you that arrangements have been made for 

the students of Year 11 to view their Mock Exam answer scripts in school if they wish to do so. Please 

be advised that we will not be in a position to provide this arrangement for students with outstanding 

fees.   

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
The following protocols must be observed: 

1) Entry is only through Gate Number 4 
2) Students have to step on a sanitizing mat. 
3) They MUST carry a pair of disposable gloves. 
4) They will be required to sanitize their hands at the entrance 
5) Students will undergo temperature checks and anyone with a temperature over 37.5 

degrees Celsius will not be allowed to access to the premises. Kindly check your child’s 
temperature before they leave home.  

6) Students must not carry any bags with them . Only a phone/ tab / one pencil and a notebook 
will be allowed in a transparent plastic. This is to minimize the risk of cross contamination.  

7) NO PENS MUST BE BROUGHT. 
8) Students may take pictures of their scripts for their personal reference while revising.  

 
Wishing you all safe days ahead. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 
 

 

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 
(  Principal ) 

BOYS OF YEARS 11 B/ C/ F/ H who do not have any outstanding fees 

and who wish to view their answer scripts must come to school on 

Monday 24th May ( Roll numbers 1-15 ) Tuesday, 25th May ( Roll 

numbers 16-30 )  at  8:30  am.   

GIRLS OF YEARS 11 A/ D/ E/ G who do not have any outstanding fees 

and who wish to view their answer scripts must come to school on  

Monday 24th May ( Roll numbers 1-15 ) Tuesday, 25th May ( Roll 

numbers 16-30 )  at  8:30  am. 


